Royal Thai Embassy in Kathmandu

February 2021

Ambassador of Thailand paid courtesy calls on the Vice President, Minister of Foreign Affairs and Foreign Secretary of Nepal



On 4 January 2021, H.E. Mr. Vosita Vorasaph, Ambassador of Thailand, paid courtesy calls on Rt. Hon. Mr. Nanda Bahdur Pun, Vice President, Hon. Mr. Pradeep Kumar Gyawali, Minister of Foreign Affairs and Mr. Bharat Raj Paudyal, Foreign Secretary of Nepal, on the occasion of assuming position as Ambassador

of Thailand to Nepal. During the conversations, H.E. Mr. Vorasaph had exchanged ideas regarding the prospects for the enhancement of cooperation between Thailand and Nepal.





With the Foreign Minister

With the Foreign Secretary

## **Ambassador donated daily essentials to Monastery**

On 8 January 2021, on behalf of the Royal Thai Embassy and the Royal Thai Monastery Lumbini, H.E. Mr. Vorasaph, provided the essentials such as blankets, rice and dry foods to monks and novices of Vishwa Shanti Vihar in Kathmandu. The essentials were provided with support of Phra Sribodhivides, Chief Abbot of the Royal Thai Monastery Lumbini.





## Repatriation flight to Thailand on 19 January 2021



health check-up for medical certificates (fit-to-fly) and travel certification for Thai person. Also, facilitated non-Thai travelers at Tribhuvan International Airport.

On 19 January 2021, the Royal Thai Embassy organised the 11<sup>th</sup> repatriation flight where 22 people (1 Thai and 21 Nepalese) travelled to Thailand via special flight of Shree Airlines. On this occasion, the Embassy facilitated medical examination for COVID-19 (PCR Test),



## Thailand shoots for top 10

Thai government has set an ambitious goal to raise the country's standing in the World Bank's ease of Doing Business ranking, reaching top 10 in 2022. Over the past 5 years, the country has improved in several business-related issues and services.

Source: Bangkok post

## The Michelin Guide 2021



Source: https://www.thailandnow.in.th/

Information for Entering Thailand can be accessed at https://www.thaiembnepal.org.np

Royal Thai Embassy, Kathmandu 167/4 Ward No. 3, Maharajgunj, Bansbari Road P.O. Box 3333 🥒 Tel: (977-1) 437-1410, 437-1411 - 🔯 Fax: (977-1) 437-1408, 437-1409 - 🖂 Email: thaiemb@thaiembnepal.org.np Office Hours: Monday to Friday 08:30 to 16:30 hrs. Consular Service: 09:30 to 12:00 hrs. and 14:00 to 16:00 hrs.